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                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
  
7MS M.Vickery     J.Aspinall 
7SA E.Cox      J.Axon 
8A No Credit Winner    No Student Of The Week 
8JO No Credit Winner    No Student Of The Week 
9GG L.Burke     T.Campbell 
9KD J.Halfpenny-Bell/L.Cox   J.Halfpenny-Bell 
10L A.Glover     L.Wood 
10LG L.Pennington     L.Pennington 
11AK C.Hough     C.Hough/J.Macko-Pearson 
11RS H.Collins     O.Davies 

 
 

Class  
Of the 
Week 

11RS 

 
 

And Finally… 

Please keep checking the website and Facebook page for any updates. Stay safe.  
Please keep familiarising yourselves with the Covid-19 Absence; A Quick Guide for Parents. This 

can be found on the school website and newsletter link page. 

Website - http://www.ashleyschool.com/ Twitter - @Ashley_School  

 

Ashley Action! 
Anti-Bullying Week 16

th
-20

th
 November  Anti-Bullying Week is an annual UK event which aims to raise awareness of bullying 

of children and young people, in schools and elsewhere and to highlight ways of preventing and responding to it.  
Halton Libraries are running a Halton Reads Festival.  The aim is for people within Halton to read for a total of 500,000 
minutes over the next two weeks.  Classes within school will be taking part and logging their minutes. 
Peter from Knifesavers Bleed Control Kits has very kindly provided us with a bleed control kit and appropriate training, free 
of charge. Thank you very much to Peter and the group for providing the school with such vital equipment. If you are aware 
of any other schools in Widnes that would like a kit, then please contact Peter at the group to let him know. 
The Autumn term is an important time for career planning, especially for our Year 11 students who have decisions to make 
about their future. As colleges are unable to offer visits now, virtual tours are available on all college websites and this is a 
good place to start. Year 10 students may also benefit from doing this too. If you have any questions in the meantime, 
please contact Vicki Banks in school who will be happy to help. 
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